
January 9, 2020 PTC Meeting Minutes 
 

PTC meeting was called to order at 5:32pm in the Parkside School Choral Room 
 
Introduction of attendees and board members 
 
Standing items: Minutes from the November 7th meeting were presented and approved.  
Autumn gave her treasurer's report.  The PTC balance is at $57,673.13.   
 
Michelle presented Mini Grant Requests that were approved –  

NV -  Winter rotation supplies and bounce houses (pre-approved) 
Cookies and pictures with Santa (pre-approved) 

PS -  Quest 5th-6th grade Challenger Field Trip (approved)  
Michelle let us know that PTC has funding over $11,000 in mini grants already this school year.  
 
New Business:  
Mary, our Fundraising Coordinator, gave a wrap up on the bazaar.  This event raised $3000 for 
PTC, $1000 less than previous year.  We didn’t have as many vendors or volunteers as in years 
past.  
 
Family Bingo Night will be March 20th from 5:30-7pm at Parkside.  Jen, our Family Activities 
Coordinator, will head up the planning committee.  Volunteers will be needed.  
 
Jen also updated attendees about the upcoming Ties and Tiara event.  The family dance will be 
held at Northview on April 25th from 6-8pm.  The cost will be $20 per couple.  Jen will need 
many volunteers for planning committee and working this event.  The theme floated for the 
dance this year was “A Night in Wonderland” (Alice in Wonderland).  
 
Michelle advised that Executive Board election will be held at the May 2020 meeting. There is a 
vacancy in the Parkside VP position.  If there is any interest in ANY board position, please 
contact PTC or Mark Cross via email.  
 

Meeting adjourned at 5:55pm.   
 
No meeting in February. Next meeting is March 5th at 5:30PM in the Parkside Choral Room. 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted,  
 
Elaine Bumgarner 
PTC Secretary 
 


